
VILLAGE OF HOMER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Village of Homer Code of Ordinances: 

Article 228-17(B)(1)(e) a Public Hearing will be held by the Village of Homer Board of 

Trustees on Tuesday, January 21, 2020. at 6:00 p.m. in Homer Town Hall, located at 31 North 

Main Street, Homer, New York. This Public Hearing is regarding a Preliminary Development 

Plan for the property located on Dee Street, Tax Map # 66.42-02-01.000 – 66.42-02-15.000.  

 

This Public Hearing will also be available to watch live and comment on our Facebook page, 

https://www.facebook.com/TheVillageofHomer/  

 

The above Preliminary Development Plan is open to inspection in the Homer Village 

Offices, 31 North Main Street, Homer, New York.  If any questions, please call The 

Village Office at 607-749-332.  Persons wishing to appear at said hearing may do 

so in person, by attorney, or other representative. 

 

 

 

       
 

https://www.facebook.com/TheVillageofHomer/

